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Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Parent Teacher Meetings
What a wonderful turn out we had this week for our parent teacher meetings. Thank you all for taking the time to meet with your chld’s class teacher to discuss your child’s progress. It is very important that we work together to move the children’s learning forward. 

Remember that you are welcome to come and speak to us at any time. We do ask that you make an appointment (so that teachers can speak to you properly without being distracted by 20 children!). You can do this by writing a note in your child’s homework journal, by speaking to the teacher, or by calling the school office. We will do our best to find a time that suits you.

I know many teachers will have spoken about the importance of being in school on time every day. Thank you to the many families who are here by 8.50 a.m. every day, in all weathers!

If you were unable to attend your appointment, please talk to your child’s teacher and we will do our best to find an alternative time or date.

First Communion Meeting
Thank you to the 2nd Class parents/carers who attended our meeting on Wednesday morning with Fr. Pat and Mairin Keegan, our local parish worker. It was lovely to meet and talk about preparing the children for the sacrament and we look forward to seeing you all at our Family Mass on Sunday, 6th December at 10.30 a.m.
Attendance and Punctuality
2nd Class had 96.9% attendance this week and won our attendance cup at assembly. Well done!

[bookmark: _GoBack]I know many families have plans for the Christmas holidays – please remember that you must let us know if your child will be missing school. Please come and talk to us about any planned absence. Any time away from school must be avoided. We are in school for just 183 days of the year. It is vital that children are in school for as many of these as possible.

Dates for your diary
1st December – 3rd Class to Fighting Words 
2nd December – Meeting for parents/carers of those making Confirmation
4th December – 6th Class to Lir Academy
Sunday, 6th December – Parish Family Mass at 10.30 a.m. at St. Joseph’s Church, Berkeley Rd
Sunday, 13th December – Parish Carol Service at 3.30 p.m. at St. Joseph’s, Berkeley Road.
22nd December – School finishes at 12.00 noon for Christmas Holidays

English Classes for Adults
A reminder that Sr. Pauline is available to help you improve your English skills, if you would like – please come and let us know. We will introduce you to Sr. Pauline, who will be delighted to help. 

Have a lovely weekend,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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